The operations group of Southwest Power Pool has changed their phone system and now has a new direct number that should be used when calling Reliability, Scheduling, Tariff Administration or Market Operations. The new number is 501-614-3900.
Option 1 will connect you to the Reliability Desk.

Option 2 will connect you to the Scheduling Desk.

Option 3 will connect you to the Tariff Desk.

Option 4 will connect you to the Market ops desk.

Please reprogram your phones and begin using the new number ASAP.

Thank you.

